
This is still 8.8% lower than the district’s rate
in 2010.

Industrial technology and
agriculture classrooms 

Welding shop 

Updated science lab

New culinary arts space

New 700-seat auditorium,
stage, and dressing rooms 

New band and practice
rooms 

New varsity and PE locker
rooms

Weight room relocation

Wrestling room relocation 

Locker room accessibility
upgrades
 
Building maintenance and
storage

Resurfaced baseball field 

Resurfaced football and
soccer field 

Reconfigured driveway and
new parking 

Softball facility updates 

The school district’s levy rate has declined by 24.6%
since 2010, when it was $17.10 per $1,000 of taxable
property value.

The tax impact of an approved bond this November
would be $2.70 per $1,000 of taxable property value,
moving the district’s overall levy rate to $15.60.

ADDRESSING OUR
FACILITY NEEDS

On Tuesday, November 5, 2024, our community will vote on a proposed $17 million bond
referendum for the Hampton-Dumont Community School District. These funds—along with

revenue from the SAVE (statewide sales tax) program—would allow us to move ahead on a series
of improvements at our high school campus. 

TARGETED
IMPROVEMENTS
INCLUDE:

The district listened to community members and made
changes to the 2024 referendum proposal based on

feedback. This includes the elimination of some athletic
improvements, such as synthetic turf replacement.

PROPERTY TAX IMPACT

BOND
AMOUNT:

$17
MILLION

% VOTER
APPROVAL

NEEDED:
60%

ELECTION
DAY:

TUESDAY,
NOV 5, 2024

Help us finish this important work!
The school district has already committed $13.4 million
in funds through SAVE to move forward on key
improvement projects at North Side, South Side, and our
High School. 


